
  
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Pursuant to the requirements of the CALIFORNIA ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY ACT 
(CEQA) and the County’s “RULES AND REGULATIONS TO IMPLEMENT CEQA, AS 
AMENDED” the Imperial County Environmental Evaluation Committee will meet on April 27, 
2023 at 1:30pm in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, 940 Main Street, El Centro, to review 
the below-mentioned project(s):   
 
Assessment #22-0039: Applicant: Imperial County Planning & Development 
Services Department (ICPDS). The purpose of this latest revision to Divisions 3, 4, 5, 8, 
9, 10, 14, 15, 16, 21 & 32 of the Imperial County Title 9 Land Ordinance is to reference 
the 2022 California Building Standards Code  (Cal. Code Regs., Title 24), which will 
become effective on January 1, 2023. The revisions will also reflect changes in 
accordance to policies in the updated Housing Element 2021-2029. Additional revisions 
include editorial changes, minor corrections in grammar or additional language to provide 
clarification. The project is being proposed at a Countywide level. [Diana Robinson, 
Planning Division Manager, at 442-265-1736, extension 1751 or by email at 
dianarobinson@co.imperial.ca.us]. 

 
 

Jim Minnick, Chairman  
Environmental Evaluation Committee 

 
Si usted requiere esta información en español, favor de llamar al (442) 265-1736. 
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